
November 29, 2011 

 

To Whom it may concern, 

I’m writing to let you know Heartland Carpentry, LLC would be happy to work with Barbara Fant by 
providing remodeling and general contracting services for the renovation work at 704 E. Gorham St. in 
Madison Wisconsin (site of the former Collins House B&B). 

Our company has been doing renovation work in the Madison area for the last 14 years, and we would 
be honored to be involved in returning this property to an occupied home serving the needs of a family 
today while retaining its place as a Madison historical landmark. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me personally through any of the contact means listed 
below. 

Sincerely, 

 

Ralph Radix, Owner 

Heartland Carpentry, LLC 

Office: 608.767.1166 

Mobile: 608.225.5054 

Email: heartlandcarpentry@tds.net 

Address: 10559 Sutcliffe Road, Black Earth, WI  53515 
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